11/23/2016 City of Portland Mail - Fwd: CO

Portland
‘ fes. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Maine
Fwd: CO
Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> Fri, Nov 18, 2016 at 12:57 PM

To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Chris,

Is this something Zoning would need to know?

-Tori

--—----— Forwarded message --——----

From: Hickey, Christopher <chickey@trcsolutions.com>
Date: Wed, Nov 16, 2016 at 10:41 AM

Subject: RE: CO
To: Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Thank you, Tori. Also, if it matters for your records, the new addressing will be 10A (second floor rear), 10B (first floor
rear), 12 (first floor front) and 14 (second floor front).

Christopher Hickey, LSIT
TRC

T: 207.274.2628 | C: 207.215.1108

From: Permitting and Inspections [mailto:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 9:08 AM

To: Hickey, Christopher <chickey@trcsolutions.com>

Subject: Re: CO

Hi Chris,

Attached is your C of O for 12-14 Alba St. | have forwarded your question regarding your doors to one of our building
inspectors. He will get in touch with you when he's back from his inspections.

Thank you,

Tori

On Wed, Nov 16, 2016 at 8:51 AM, Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Hi Jon,

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=9fa874736b&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=158789602cba7da1&sim|=158789602cba7da1 1/2



11/23/2016 City of Portland Mail - Fwd: CO

Is there a C of O for 12-14 Alba on your desk? Looks like everybody has signed off on this in Ul, but | don't see a
copy of it in the G-drive.

Thanks,

Tori

---------- Forwarded message -----—---—-

From: Hickey, Christopher <chickey@trcsolutions.com>

Date: Fri, Nov 11, 2016 at 12:11 PM

Subject: CO

To: "buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov" <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

I had a successful final inspection on 11/2 and still have not received the certificate of occupancy. Address is 12-14
Alba Street. Thank you.

Christopher Hickey, LSIT
Civil Designer

6 Ashley Dr., Scarborough, ME 04074

ﬁ
@TRC T. 207.274.2628 | C: 207.215.1108

Results you can ridly on

Follow us on Linkedln or Twitter | www.trcsolutions.com

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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